
From: Anita Knezevic
To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Date: Wednesday, 13 March 2024 7:26:30 PM

I object to having less than a week to respond. How is this following any process? to
additional information. 

I can not believe with flooding we see when it rains heavily this is still going ahead.

Plus this needs to demonstrate over the whole seasonal year as well as over years. Not just
the data that suits the developers. 
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